
From: Denise Jones
To: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: C-141for Ann SWD
Date: Thursday, September 6, 2018 1:35:07 PM
Attachments: 3751_001.pdf

Mr. Bratcher and Ms. Pruett,
 
Please find attached the initial C-141 for the release that occurred yesterday on the Ann SWD.   It is
my understanding that this release was contained completely within a lined berm.  We understand
that the liner integrity must be checked with the OCD having a 2 day notice prior to checking it.  If
you need anything else, please let me know.
 
Thanks!
 

Denise Jones
 
 
Regulatory Analyst
Cambrian Management, Ltd
PO Box 272
Midland, TX 79702
432-620-9181
432-570-0102 (fax)
djones@cambrianmgmt.com

 
 
From: Tiffany Grant 
Sent: Thursday, September 06, 2018 3:26 PM
To: Denise Jones
Subject: Attached Image
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